
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 2 June 2006 
 
Dear Tim 
 
Response to UNC Modification Proposal 080 Acceptance of AMR 
reads at supply points with correctors  
 
E.ON UK supports the implementation of Modification Proposal 080.  We 
agree with the Proposer that this proposal will better facilitate relevant 
objective A11.1(a) the efficient and economic operation of the pipe-line 
system and (d) (i) and (ii) the securing of effective competition between 
relevant shippers and between relevant suppliers, through allowing a 
greater number of meter readings to be accepted on the systems, 
improving the correct estimation and deeming processes and thereby, the 
planning and operation of the networks. 
 
We also agree that implementation of the proposal will achieve the 
following listed advantages: 
 

• reduces the installation costs of AMR equipment  
• a greater number of meter readings will be available to Users to 

issue to the transporter.  
• a higher proportion of AMR readings will reduce exposure to the risk 

associated with manual readings . 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
E.ON UK 
02476 424 737 

E.ON UK plc 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
Coventry 
CV4 8LG 
eon-uk.com 
 
 
 

Tim Davis 
Joint Office of Transporters 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3LT 
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